
Ferguson Township e-Newsletter January 2018

Dear Diana,
Happy New Year! Thank you for welcoming us into your inbox and
WELCOME to our newest subscribers. Here is your January 2018
issue of the Ferguson Township e-Newsletter.

Meet your 2018 Ferguson Township Supervisors 
At the Ferguson Township Board of Supervisors'
Reorganizational Meeting on January 2, 2018, Centre
County Court of Common Pleas Judge Katie Oliver
swore in newly elected Supervisors Tony Ricciardi and
Sara Spock-Carlson, as well as re-elected Supervisor

Steve Miller.
Learn more...

Join us for Coffee & Conversation
at Baileyville Community Hall 

Have a question about winter operations or anything
else happening in the Township? Coffee &
Conversation, 8 - 9:30 am, Saturday, January 20, at
the Baileyville Community Hall is an informal

opportunity to join Township Manager David Pribulka, and Chief of Police
Chris Albright to offer suggestions, seek answers, discuss any questions
or concerns specific to your community, and chat about living in Ferguson
Township.
Learn more...

Seven named to Parks and Recreation Committee  
Supervisors approved seven appointees to their new
Parks and Recreation Committee at the January 2,
2018 Regular Meeting. The Committee will advise the
Township Manager and Supervisors on matters
pertaining to parks and recreation including, but not

necessarily limited to land acquisition for the purposes of active or
passive recreation including open space preservation, parkland
development, and programming.

FERGUSON
TOWNSHIP
CALENDAR 

JANUARY 15

Tree Commission,
5:30 pm

JANUARY 16 
Board of
Supervisors
7 pm

Archive: C-NET
recordings of 2018
Board of
Supervisors
and Planning
Commission
meetings

JANUARY 20

Coffee &
Conversation,
Baileyville
Community Hall
8 - 9:30 am

JANUARY 22

Planning
Commission
6 pm 

JANUARY 23
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Learn more... 

2018 Meeting Schedules are announced
Schedules for the Board of Supervisors, Planning
Commission, and Tree Commission have been
announced. You'll find them in our Events section at
the website, on each relevant meeting notice.

Are you prepared for a winter driving emergency? 
The winter season can be detrimental to your vehicles,
so it's important for drivers to prepare well in advance
of the harshest conditions. Ferguson Township Police
offer five ways to make sure your car is ready to
withstand cold weather for a safe driving experience.
Learn more... 

Crisis Intervention Training teaches officers
how to get those in crisis the help they need

On Friday, January 12, local police and other first
responders concluded the 15th session of a
specialized 40-hour Crisis Intervention Training
program. Ferguson Township Police Officer Brian
Wakefield completed this week's training to improve
safety for all those who are experiencing a behavioral,
emotional, or medical crisis. Learn more...

Please keep dogs out of the cold 
Dog owners are reminded that Pennsylvania now has
a law designed to protect animals from being tethered
for more than 30 minutes in temperatures below 32
degrees in the winter and above 90 degrees during the
summer months. Learn more...

Police remind residents to be on the alert for scams 
Attempts to scam people out of their money take place
throughout the year. Residents are asked to be aware
of con artists posing as landlords as well as renters, or
as law enforcement agents. Learn more...

Zoning Hearing
Board
Organizational and
Regular Meeting
7 pm

JANUARY 29

Planning
Commission
(SALDO
Ordinance)

FINANCE

Final Adopted 2018
Operating Budget

2018 - 2022 Capital
Improvement
Program

LIVING IN THE
TOWNSHIP

Photo Tours of the
Township

News from our
Community
Partners

2017 Police
Statistics

RECENT NEWS

News Archive
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Ferguson Township's top stories of 2017 
Readers clicked most on these stories for information
about the Township's essential services such as winter
operations, brush and leaf collection, as well as
prescription drug collection, and recycling programs.
Learn more...

Looking back at the Ferguson Township
Police Department's achievements in 2017

Community policing at its best: saving lives, safe driving education,
emergency response, new officers, new technology, community relations,
and arrests. Learn more...

Year-Round Prescription Drug Collection
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Please DO NOT reply directly to this email.  It was sent from an unmonitored email
address.  Please use our Contact Us form if you need to reach us.  You are receiving
this message because you registered to receive Ferguson Township emails.  To
manage your email subscriptions or to unsubscribe from this email list, please visit
us online.

Quick Links
www.twp.ferguson.pa.us

Latest News

Police News

Ferguson Township, 3147 Research Drive, State College, PA 16801

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | About our service provider

Sent by contact@twp.ferguson.pa.us in collaboration with

Try it free today
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